
Wednesday, September 3
Day 2



It’s where in the world Wednesday! 
Correctly identify the specific location 
of the following images for a chance to 

win a prize! Submit your guess to 
stthomasknightlynews@lbpearson.ca  



Students who are entitled 
to a laptop through the 

Resource Department are 
asked to please see Mr. 

Mallette in the new 
TLC—room 278, next to the 

library—to pick up a 
permission form.



If you do NOT wish to have 
your birthday announced 

in the Knightly News, 
please fill out the form in 

discussions on Managebac.



The TLC (a.k.a. RESOURCE) 
has moved downstairs 

beside the library in room 
278. We are all looking 

forward to welcoming you 
in our new space!



Attention all girls! If you are 
interested in playing on the 

softball team, please come sign 
up outside the door of room 278 
before Friday September 5th. If 
we don't have enough names by 
Friday afternoon, we will not be 
able to field a team. If you have 

any questions, please see Ms 
Jackson in TLC.



Cadet Girls Volleyball , 
students born  October 1 

2009 to September 30 
2011, tryouts begin 

tomorrow in the Lower 
gym after school



Juvenile girls interested in 
volleyball please fill out the 
form posted in discussions 

on Managebac. Tryout 
details to follow. 



Attention all grade 7 and 8 girls 
interested in playing volleyball.  
The first tryout for grade 8's will 

be on Thursday Sept 4 in the 
upper gym.  The first tryout for 

grade 7's will be on Monday 
Sept 8 in the upper gym.  Make 

sure to complete the sign-up 
form in the ManageBac 

discussion section.  See you 
then!



Attn all Sec 1 & 2 boys 
interested in playing flag 
football, tryouts will take 
place tomorrow at Terra 

Cotta from 3:15-4:30. Please 
have shorts with no pockets 
and cleats or running shoes. 

Please fill out the form on 
ManageBac.



All Sec 3 4 and 5 students 
who would like to play in the 

Broadway Singalong 
Orchestra are asked to sign 

up on the sheets across from 
the main office this week.  
The Show is November 29 

and rehearsals will be 
Mondays after school 
beginning Sept   15th



MUSIC Symphonic is MUSIC Ensemble where 
MUSIC Strings and Band UNITE- Our Student 

Symphonic Orchestra is starting up again! First 
open rehearsal is next week on Wednesday 

September 10 right after school (2:30-3:45pm) in 
auditorium. All students are invited to come join 
and play along and see if you like the vibe - lots 
of cool music and other performance projects to 

be explored this year. STRING and BAND 
students all come together in this enriched 
ensemble setting. Rehearsals will be every 

Wednesday after school, come see Ms Strunc for 
more info or be there with your instruments next 

Wednesday. Music will be handed out in 
rehearsal.



Isabella F.
Gabriel G.
Cindy L.
Logan P.
Jack W.



Be kind to yourself 
and to others, St T,

& have a great 
day! 




